
Saturday, June 4th 

Safety Day at the Range! 

On Saturday, June 4th, from 9AM to 1PM, Secretary Cory Daras and Chief Instructor 
Mike Pelonzi will be hosting a Range Safety Day for members and their families. 

Demonstrations will be held on the half hour and will give you time to check out the new 
safety equipment, ask questions and review your own responsibility and resources for 
keeping yourself and your loved ones safe, no matter where you are.  

Look for us in the Pistol and Rifle Range area.  We’ll supply the coffee and donuts! 

 

 


